Care Homes

el IS“ Loose Valley Care Home

Our cat Billy at Loose Valley Care Home loves the latest edition of our Group newsletter - the Nellsar News.
He has been checking out his photo in this latest issue and thinks he looks very handsome!

You will always find Billy at our Reception, usually sitting by our signing in book, so he gets the attention of families and visitors

coming to see their loved ones.

He doesn’t miss a trick and loves to get a tickle under his chin or a belly rub!
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